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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PARAGUAY REQUESTING THE
CONVOCATION OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
FOR MARCH 6, 2014, TO RECEIVE HIS EXCELLENCY AMBASSADOR ELADIO LOIZAGA, 
MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF PARAGUAY
PERMANENT MISSION OF PARAGUAY
TO THE 

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
WASHINGTON, D.C.
No. 128 -14-MPP-OEA

Washington, D.C., February 18, 2014

Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency in order to request your good offices in convening a special meeting of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States for Thursday, March 6, 2014, at 11:00 a.m., for the purpose of receiving his Excellency Ambassador Eladio Loizaga, Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Paraguay. 


At the meeting, Minister Loizaga would like to offer a presentation on the theme chosen by the Republic of Paraguay for the coming forty-fourth session of the General Assembly, which is to be held in our country, as well as to report on the preparations that our government is making to organize said event.


I avail myself of this opportunity to convey, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


Elisa Ruiz Diaz


Ambassador


Permanent Representative of the Republic of


Paraguay to the OAS

His Excellency

Ambassador Pedro Vergés

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States (OAS)

Washington, D.C., USA
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